
 

 

3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Parental Behaviour on School Grounds 

 

The leadership team of the school are aware of an incident that happened at the start of 

today on the school grounds. In order for us to make a decision on the appropriate actions 

to take, if any person witnessed the incident we would appreciate a written statement from 

you.  These should be handed into our main school office. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all parents and visitors, when on 

school grounds should demonstrate behaviours that are in-line with our parent and visitor 

code of conduct.  

 

https://www.firbeck.org.uk/page.php?p=conduct 

 

We will not tolerate anyone - parent, staff or visitor being spoken to in a disrespectful 

manner, sworn at or threatened. Such behaviours could result in adults being banned from 

the school site. 

 

As a school, we know as parents you are loving and caring and will defend your child at 

any cost. However, this should be done in an acceptable manner and using acceptable 

language, while on school grounds.  

 

If you have any concerns these should be raised with the school in the correct manner and 

through the correct channels.  

 

If you have any further questions or wish to discuss anything related to the above please do 

not hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

Firbeck’s Senior Leadership Team 

 

 

 

 

https://www.firbeck.org.uk/page.php?p=conduct

